
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes August 25
th

, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 7:05.  The minutes for July were presented.  Vic Koenig 

made a motion to accept, and Mike Starnes seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report, 

with outlays of $757, for items including club trainer, power bill, and port-o-let rental.  There is a 

$12,300 balance.   

 

Anthony Hall thanked everyone for attending the Annual Model Aviation Day event, which brought in 

$32 for the Wounded Warrior fund.  Jackson Bernard was the overall winner of the funfly, by 2 points.   

The club picnic is coming up September 5
th

.  Next Thursday will be the last grill night.  Everyone 

attending has had an astonishing lot of fun at these.  October 31
st
 will be the Halloween funfly, with a 

$25 prize for weirdest aircraft, and a trophy for the overall winner.   

 

Michael Lick brought up how the open gate has sometimes had the lock locked onto the fence, making 

it inconvenient to unlock, then lock up the fence, at night.  There was discussion about scrambling the 

numbers after unlocking the gate.   

 

Club elections are this November, for the club officers and one board member.  Being a club officer is 

not that difficult and pretty rewarding.   

 

 Doug Lindaur talked about the UAS4STEM program offered by AMA.  Teams of 4-8, from ages 11-19 

will compete using a quad to do a search and rescue operation.  The complete kit for this costs $2000.   

The homeschooling coop his children attend seemed interested in this concept.  Anything that gets kids 

interested in the hobby is a good thing.   

 

AMA is raising prices in mid-September, but if you renew early you can renew at a discounted rate. 

 

The fall workday is changing to October 24
th

, so the VP will be able to attend.  The heli area is being 

renamed the lower area.  ETSU found a lost plane, please contact them if you have any info.   

 

At 7:05, there was a motion to close made by Jerry Black, and seconded by Michael Lick. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


